
Liberty School 

Wednesday Note 

March 14, 2018
 

 

 

 Liberty Talent Show - Calling all talented Liberty students!  This is the final week to sign up to 

participate in the 8th Annual Liberty Talent Show (Friday, April 27th).  All signed permission slips are 

due by this Friday, March 16th.  Extra forms can be found in the office.  NO LATE forms will be 

accepted.  Auditions will be held in the multi-purpose room on Tuesday, March 27 at 2:30 beginning 

with the lower school grades.  Please feel free to contact Tammy Thomas or Jeff Goodwin if you have 

any questions.  

 

 Spring Break– March 19-23 –Our Spring Break runs from March 19th through March 23rd.  

 

 Spring Break Daycare- Due to low enrollment, daycare will be closed over Spring Break.  

 

 4th Grade Recycling - Families can drop off CA CRV plastic bottles and aluminum cans year-round to 

benefit 4th grade events such as Balclutha and Gold Rush. It’s located down by the multi parking lot 

in the enclosed wood trellis area. Thank you! 
 

 Yearbook Help! - Do you enjoy taking pictures?  Are you available to attend a few of the Liberty 

events that are put on each year?  If so, then we would love to have you join our Yearbook committee!  

Yearbook is looking for 3 people to come on board and help take pictures at school events.  The 

yearbook committee is made up of a few parents who are willing to commit to attending a few of the 

events throughout the year and capturing pictures of families and kids then uploading those pictures 

onto our Google account. It’s a fun and easy job if you plan to already attend these events and it 

helps us immensely! You don’t need to do every event, just a few! Please email Nichole Rivas for more 

details or to sign up nicholerivas31@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Ponder… 

It is spring again. The earth is like a 

child that knows poems by heart.”  

― Rainer Maria Rilke 
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